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From: Gloria Bruce

Sent: Thu, 4 Apr 2019 18:33:23

To: Planning

Subject: Carr- Bridge development plans.
Sensitivity: Normal

I am writing with my comments regarding the development plans in Carr-Bridge.

H1: 1 have serious concerns about the scale of this proposed development in that 36 houses are planned on only half of the site. There is the danger that another
36 could be built in the future on the other half which would be far too many for Carr Road traffic-wise.

H2: Very happy to see that there will be a mix of low cost and council housing on this site. Will the houses be accessed through Crannich Park ?
ED1,2&3 No comment.
T1: Happy to read that if this plan goes ahead provision of new/ alternative paths will be made. Hopefully with some community consultation?

Gloria Bruce

Sent from Samsung tablet



